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Reopening of The F.W.C.'Friends Who Care'
Breakfast

The F.W.C. 'Friends Who Care' Community Development Center's President, Dr. Birdella
Hall-Walker is proud to announce the reopening of our Monthly breakfast meetings since
the pandemic. Our breakfast will be held every 3rd Saturday of month at 9:30 am. at our

new location 301 N. Polk St. Pineville, NC 28134 July 17th. Please RSVP at
704-954-4842 It will be so great to see you in person again. Wishing God's very best to

you!
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